STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN Jr. Governor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 84102-3298

June 26, 2018

Dear For-Hire Vessel Carrier:

Senate Bill (SB) 19 was signed by Governor Edmund G. Brown, Jr., on October 2, 2017. This SB
transfers the For-Hire Vessel Carrier Program from the California Public Utilities Commission to
the California Department of Parks and Recreation, Division of Boating and Waterways (DBW).

Effective July 1, 2018 all matters regarding private carriers should be address to the DBW.
The contact information for the DBW is as follows:

California Department of Parks and Recreation
Division of Boating and Waterways

One Capitol Mall, Suite 500

Sacramento, CA 95814

Telephone number: (916) 327-1835
Email: Brian.Carroll@parks.ca.gov
Web address: http://dbw.parks.ca.gov/

If you have any questions prior to July 1, 2018, please contact the CPUC License Section at
licensing(@cpuc.ca.gov.

Very truly yours,

License Section
Consumer Protection and Enforcement Division



